
NOTICE 
 

Reference: Advertisement No. 02/2025 

Dear Candidate, 

With reference to Advertisement No. 02/2025 for the post of Assistant Professor in various 

departments, and the notice dated 01.07.2025 published on the University website, this is to 

inform you that the objections received from candidates within the stipulated timeframe have 

been considered by the Board of Control of the concerned departments. 

Based on the review, necessary amendments (if any) are being made in the Score Card of the 

concerned candidates.  

Please note that no further objections or claims in this regard will be entertained. 
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